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The Turn-Around, Upside-Down Alphabet Book
Thus begins the most astonishing true-life odyssey ever recorded—one man's riveting account of his
extraordinary experiences with visitors from “elsewhere” . . . how they found him, where they took him,
what they did to him, and why. Believe it. Or don't believe it. But read it—for this gripping story will
move you like no other. It will fascinate you, terrify you, and alter the way you experience your world.

The Upside of Stress
From the author of the #1 bestselling and Governor General’s Literary Award-winning The Ingenuity Gap –
an essential addition to the bookshelf of every thinking person with a stake in our world and our
civilization. This is a groundbreaking, essential book for our times. Thomas Homer-Dixon brings to bear
his formidable understanding of the urgent problems that confront our world to clarify their scope and
deep causes. The Upside of Down provides a vivid picture of the immense stresses that are simultaneously
converging on our societies and threatening a breakdown that would profoundly shake civilization. It
shows, too, how we can choose a better route into the future. With the immediacy that characterized his
award-winning international bestseller, The Ingenuity Gap, Homer-Dixon takes us on a remarkable journey
– from the fall of the Roman empire to the devastation of the 9/11 attacks in New York, from Toronto in
the 2003 blackout to the ancient temples of Lebanon and the wildfires of California. Incorporating the
newest findings from an astonishing array of disciplines, he argues that the great stresses our world is
experiencing – global warming, energy scarcity, population imbalances, and widening gaps between rich
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and poor – can’t be looked at independently. As these stresses combine and converge, the risk of
breakdown rises. The first signs are appearing in the wastelands of the Arctic, the mud-clogged streets
of Gonaïves, Haiti, and the volatile regions of the Middle East and Asia. But while the consequences of
denial in our more perilous world are dire, Homer-Dixon makes clear that we can use our emerging
understanding of the complex systems in which we live to avoid catastrophic collapse in a way the Roman
empire could not. This vitally important new book shows how, in the face of breakdown, we can still
provide for the renewal of our global civilization. We are creating the conditions for catastrophe, but
by understanding the underlying principles that make human and natural systems resilient – and by
working together to put those principles into effect – we can still limit the severity of collapse and
foster regeneration, innovation, and renewal. From the Hardcover edition.

Communion
"A moving story of rebellion, lost love, criminal daring, and restless searching."--Leonard Gardner,
author of Fat City

How Hungry are You?
"An illuminating look at the surprising upside of ambiguity--and how, properly harnessed, it can inspire
learning, creativity, even empathy Life today feels more overwhelming and chaotic than ever. We face
constant political and economic upheaval, and we're bombarded with information, much of it
contradictory. Managing uncertainty--in our jobs, our relationships, and our everyday lives--is fast
becoming an essential skill. What should we do when we have no idea what to do? In Nonsense, Jamie
Holmes shows how we react to ambiguous situations and how we can do it better. Being confused is
unpleasant, so we tend to shutter our minds as we grasp for meaning and stability, especially in
stressful circumstances. We're hard-wired to resolve contradictions quickly and extinguish anomalies.
But in doing so, we lose a vital opportunity to learn something new, solve a hard problem, or see the
world from another perspective. Over the last few years, new insights from social psychology and
cognitive science have deepened our understanding of the role of ambiguity in our lives and Holmes
brings this research together for the first time, showing how we can use uncertainty to our advantage.
Whether we're dealing with an unclear medical diagnosis or launching a risky new product, Nonsense
promises to transform the way we conduct business, educate our children, and make decisions. In an
increasingly unpredictable, complex world, it turns out that what matters most isn't IQ, willpower, or
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confidence in what we know. It's how we deal with what we don't understand"--

Upside Down Magic
Eleven-year-old Jermaine wants to be famous: limo-riding, camera-flashing, crowd-waving famous. Since
her family isn't likely to move from Maine to Hollywood so she can become a movie star, she decides
she'll make a reality TV show about her family and friends. Jermaine quickly realizes that her everyday
life is boring, so to kick up her show a notch, she starts staging events to elicit more humor, more
drama, more excitement. This laugh-aloud debut novel takes a lighthearted look at unbridled ambition,
the cult of celebrity, the reality behind reality TV, and the upside of being part of an ordinary
family.

They Hunger
The hilarious instant New York Times bestseller, The Hunger Pains is a loving parody of the dystopian YA
novel and film, The Hunger Games. Winning means wealth, fame, and a life of therapy losing means death,
but also fame! This is The Hunger Pains. When Kantkiss Neverclean replaces her sister as a contestant on
the Hunger Games—the second-highest-rated reality TV show in Peaceland, behind Extreme Home Makeover—she
has no idea what to expect. Having lived her entire life in the telemarketing district’s worst
neighborhood, the Crack, Kantkiss feels unprepared to fight to the death while simultaneously winking
and looking adorable for the cameras. But when her survival rests on choosing between the dreamy hunk
from home, Carol Handsomestein, or the doughy klutz, Pita Malarkey, Kantkiss discovers that the toughest
conflicts may not be found on the battlefield but in her own heart . . . which is unfortunately on a
battlefield.

The Upside of Down
A landmark book, “brilliant, thoughtful” (The Atlantic) and “raw and gorgeous” (LA Times), that fastforwards the discussion of the central artistic issues of our time, from the bestselling author of The
Thing About Life Is That One Day You'll Be Dead. Who owns ideas? How clear is the distinction between
fiction and nonfiction? Has the velocity of digital culture rendered traditional modes obsolete?
Exploring these and related questions, Shields orchestrates a chorus of voices, past and present, to
reframe debates about the veracity of memoir and the relevance of the novel. He argues that our culture
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is obsessed with “reality,” precisely because we experience hardly any, and urgently calls for new forms
that embody and convey the fractured nature of contemporary experience.

The Upside of Hunger
A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER An entertaining, humorous, and inspirational memoir by the founder and chief
creative officer of the multimillion-dollar lifestyle brand ban.do, who “has become a hero among women
(and likely some men too) who struggle with mental health” (Forbes). After graduating from college, Jen
Gotch was living with her parents, heartbroken and lost, when she became convinced that her skin had
turned green. Hallucinating that she looked like Shrek was terrifying, but it led to her first diagnosis
and the start of a journey towards self-awareness, acceptance, success, and ultimately, joy. With humor
and candor, Gotch shares the empowering story of her unlikely path to becoming the creator and CCO of a
multimillion-dollar brand. From her childhood in Florida where her early struggles with bipolar
disorder, generalized anxiety, and ADD were misdiagnosed, to her winding career path as a waitress,
photographer, food stylist, and finally, accidental entrepreneur, she illuminates how embracing her
flaws and understanding the influence of mental illness on her creativity actually led to her greatest
successes in business and life. Hilarious, hyper-relatable, and filled with fascinating insights and
hard-won wisdom on everything from why it’s okay to cry at work to the myth of busyness and perfection
to the emotional rating system she uses every day, Gotch’s inspirational memoir dares readers to live
each day with hope, optimism, kindness, and humor.

The Hunger
The stunning Hunger Games trilogy is complete!The extraordinary, ground breaking New York Times
bestsellers The Hunger Games and Catching Fire, along with the third book in The Hunger Games trilogy by
Suzanne Collins, Mockingjay, are available for the first time ever in e-book. Stunning, gripping, and
powerful. The trilogy is now complete!

Sticks & Stones (Upside-Down Magic #2)
This is a nonfiction, autobiographical narrative from the point of view of a teenager during the
Holocaust of World War II--the riveting, true story of a young boy's survival in the face of Nazi
atrocities. David Faber survived eight concentration camps between the ages of 13-18, including
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Auschwitz, Buchenwald, and Bergen-Belsen. Because of Romek fulfills his promise to his dead mother to
tell the world what happened. Reprint.

Notes from the Upside Down
After having travelled west for weeks, the party of pioneers comes to a crossroads. It is time for their
leader, George Donner, to make a choice. They face two diverging paths which lead to the same
destination. One is well-documented - the other untested, but rumoured to be shorter. Donner's decision
will shape the lives of everyone travelling with him. The searing heat of the desert gives way to biting
winds and a bitter cold that freezes the cattle where they stand. Driven to the brink of madness, the
ill-fated group struggles to survive and minor disagreements turn into violent confrontations. Then the
children begin to disappear. As the survivors turn against each other, a few begin to realise that the
threat they face reaches beyond the fury of the natural elements, to something more primal and far more
deadly. Based on the true story of The Donner Party, The Hunger is an eerie, shiver-inducing exploration
of human nature, pushed to its breaking point.

Crenshaw
An innovative pop-up story features a sequence of animals who spend much of their lives upside down,
from the three-toed sloth and the upside-down jellyfish to sleeping bats and skunks who perform stink
warnings, in a glossary-complemented story illustrated by a Caldecott Honor-winning artist. 50,000 first
printing.

Upside of Fear
This book shows readers how to cultivate a mindset that embraces stress, and activate the brain's
ability to learn from challenging experiences.

The Hunger Games Trilogy
A hilarious and heartfelt new series about a group of magical misfits! Nory Horace is nine years old.
She's resourceful, she's brave, she likes peanut butter cookies. Also, like most people in her magical
world, she's able to transform into many different animals. Unfortunately, Nory's shape-shifting ability
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is a bitwonky. And when she flunks out of her father's own magic academy, Nory's forced to enter the
magic equivalent of the remedial classes. But Nory and her new classmates are going to prove that upsidedown magic definitely beats right-side up!

The World Turned Upside Down
From the acclaimed and award-winning author of The Hunger comes a haunting psychological twist on one of
the world's most renowned tragedies, the sinking of the Titanic and the ill-fated sail of its sister
ship, the Britannic. Someone, or something, must be haunting the ship. Between mysterious disappearances
and sudden deaths, the guests of the Titanic have found themselves suspended in an eerie, unsettling
twilight zone from the moment they set sail. Several of them, including maid Annie Hebley, guest Mark
Fletcher, and millionaires Madeleine Astor and Benjamin Guggenheim, are convinced there's something
sinister--almost otherwordly--afoot. But before they can locate the source of the danger, as the world
knows, disaster strikes. Years later, Annie, having survived that fateful night, is working as a nurse
on the sixth voyage of the Titanic's sister ship, the Britannic, newly refitted as a hospital ship. When
she happens across an unconscious Mark, now a soldier fighting in World War I. At first, Annie is
thrilled and relieved to see he survived the sinking. But soon, Mark's presence awakens deep-buried
feelings and secrets, forcing Annie to reckon with the demons of her past--as they both discover that
the terror may not yet be over. Brilliantly combining the supernatural with the height of historical
disaster, The Deep is an exploration of love and destiny, desire and innocence, and, above all, a quest
to understand how our choices can lead us inexorably toward our doom.

The New Hunger
Over 200 artists present their own unique visions of Stranger Things in a stunning, full-color
celebration of the runaway hit Netflix series. In honor of Stranger Things, the innovative pop culture
enthusiasts at Printed In Bloodare proud to present the latest release in their ongoing series of
artbooks. More than two hundred artists, drawn from the earthly dimensions of comics, illustration, fine
art, videogames, and animation, have come together to bring us a unique vision of the world of Hawkins,
Indiana. Come dig into this collection of more than two hundred brand-new images and see what new worlds
you might discover lurking just beneath the surface. Includes art by: ORLANDO AROCENA MATT BUSCH BUTCHER
BILLY RIAN HUGHES JOHN McCREA MATT NEEDLE GARY PULLIN BILL SIENKIEWICZ EILEEN STEINBACH & MORE!
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The Upside of Ordinary
"Beautiful, shocking, at times painful the magnificently told story of a man who triumphed over the
limitations of history to become his greatest self." Ginger Moran, The Algebra of Snow. The life he was
born into was too small for Adam Baumann. But getting out in the midst of a world at war, was dangerous.
Born in an isolated village in eastern Hungary between the great wars, Adam yearned for more. More
excitement, more freedom, more knowledge of the world and often more food. Locked up for theft at age
nine, Adam's life took one tumultuous turn after another. From a twelve-year-old stable hand on a
nobleman's estate, to a fifteen-year-old shivering in a foxhole on the Eastern Front, Adam's hunger for
a bigger life led him into spine tingling adventures, mind-numbing horror, heart-breaking tears, and
terrifying brushes with death. Awakening in a makeshift hospital with a shattered left leg, Adam was
catapulted into a series of captures and narrow escapes from enemy forces as Europe reeled from the
final destruction and horror of WWII. Never standing still, he journeyed through war-torn landscapes to
find and reunite his family, and began to build a life from the ashes, until the results of a medical
examination at an American Embassy in Germany changed the course of his future forever.

Play Hungry
The Gold family lived an idyllic life in pre-war Poland, each doing their part to run the family grocery
store and tobacco concession. The oldest daughter, Shoshana, had many friends, her sister Esther was
meticulous as she worked at the family store, and young David was doted on by them all. But that life is
shattered in 1939 when Germany invades Poland and Jewish people are forced into the streets; their
homes, schools, and businesses burned. We follow the Gold family's journey as they are forced into
hiding. Just hours before the Nazis come to take over their current town, their mother has a premonition
that today they will have a savior. When that someone appears, they are given hope for the first time
since leaving home. But Shoshana has learned to be wary of strangers and knows that her family is in
danger. The Golds hide in a cramped, secret enclosure for twenty-six months. Appalling conditions,
starvation, fear of imminent betrayal and capture makes this a heart-stopping testament to the human
spirit.

The Dark Hunger
Two mavericks in the field of positive psychology deliver a timely message Happiness experts have long
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told us to tune out our negative emotions and focus instead on mindfulness, positivity, and optimism.
Researchers Todd Kashdan, Ph.D., and Robert Biswas-Diener, Dr. Philos., disagree. Positive emotions
alone are not enough. Anger makes us creative, selfishness makes us brave, and guilt is a powerful
motivator. The real key to success lies in emotional agility. Drawing upon extensive scientific research
and a wide array of real-life examples, The Upside of Your Dark Side will be embraced by business
leaders, parents, and everyone else who’s ready to put their entire psychological tool kit to work.

Animals Upside Down
A gut-wrenching memoir of brutal crime, prison time, and ultimate redemption. "The Upside of Fear"
allows readers to experience the harsh reality of a criminal life and creates a riveting portrait of
true crime at its fundamental level. From buying the duct tape for an armed robbery to saving the life
of a prison guard, author Weldon Long recounts his harrowing journey of self-discovery and how he went
from being a drunk in a jail cell to the CEO of a multimillion-dollar business. Twenty years of
drinking, drugging, robbing, and lying led Long to more than a decade of time spent in prisons, jails,
and halfway houses -- and a strained re-lationship with a son he barely knew. Through the revealing
perspective of an eloquent criminal, readers will discover how to use fear as a positive motivating
force and use the mind to strengthen the will, even in the bleakest of circumstances. Long's story
demonstrates that love can redeem even the most hopeless criminal, and that there can be no emotions
stronger than the desire for redemption and the love of a father separated from his son by prison bars.

What Were We Thinking
The Upside-Down Magic kids are back in another topsy-turvy adventure in the next installment of this New
York Times bestselling series, now a Disney Channel Original Movie!

Can't Make This Stuff Up!
An authority on Asia and globalization identifies the challenges China's growing power poses and how it
must be confronted When China joined the World Trade Organization in 2001, most experts expected the WTO
rules and procedures to liberalize China and make it "a responsible stakeholder in the liberal world
order." But the experts made the wrong bet. China today is liberalizing neither economically nor
politically but, if anything, becoming more authoritarian and mercantilist. In this book, notably free
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of partisan posturing and inflammatory rhetoric, renowned globalization and Asia expert Clyde Prestowitz
describes the key challenges posed by China and the strategies America and the Free World must adopt to
meet them. He argues that these must be more sophisticated and more comprehensive than a narrowly
targeted trade war. Rather, he urges strategies that the United States and its allies can use
unilaterally without contravening international or domestic law.

Because of Romek
A “spellbinding” (Publishers Weekly) literary novel with fangs: a sweeping, genre-busting tale of money,
morality, and the American Dream—and the men and monsters who profit in its pursuit—set in New York,
London, and the Canadian wilderness. Hunters found his body naked in the snow. The body is that of Ben
Wylie, the second-richest man in America, and it is found in a remote patch of northern Canada. Far
away, in New York, the son of the Wylie family’s housekeepers tries to figure out how and why Ben died.
The answer lies in the tortured history of the Wylie family, who built up their massive fortune over
three generations. All of the Wylie men struggle with a secret: they are werewolves. The threads of
their destinies, both financial and supernatural, lead twistingly but inevitably to the naked body in
the snow and a final, terrible revelation. The Hunger of the Wolf is a novel about what it means to be a
man in a world of money. It’s about the pursuit of wealth through the rising tide of America in the
twentieth century, seen through the sober lens of more recent economic times. It’s a novel about the
innate nature of violence: The Wylie men struggle to control their inner rage, through physical
restraint, psychotherapy, drugs, hedonistic abandon, and good old-fashioned denial. It’s a story of
fathers and sons, about secrets that are kept in families, and about the cost of the tension between the
public face and the private soul—the cruelty and loneliness and occasional joy of being a magical being
in a quotidian world. A brilliant mystery from page one, “The Hunger of the Wolf is simply one of the
most observant and entertaining examinations of modern will-to-wealth that fiction has produced in
recent years” (Miami Herald).

The Hunger Pains
In her first novel since The One and Only Ivan, winner of the Newbery Medal, Katherine Applegate
delivers an unforgettable and magical story about family, friendship, and resilience. Jackson and his
family have fallen on hard times. There's no more money for rent. And not much for food, either. His
parents, his little sister, and their dog may have to live in their minivan. Again. Crenshaw is a cat.
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He's large, he's outspoken, and he's imaginary. He has come back into Jackson's life to help him. But is
an imaginary friend enough to save this family from losing everything? Beloved author Katherine
Applegate proves in unexpected ways that friends matter, whether real or imaginary. This title has
Common Core connections.

The Upside-down Kingdom
"If you devoured Stranger Things on Netflix and you're looking to fill the demogorgon-sized hole in your
life, then look no further than Notes from the Upside Down. This fan-tastic guide has every fact you
could ever wish for--from insights into the origins of the show, including the mysterious Montauk
Project conspiracy theory; a useful eighties playlist (because, of course); and much more."--Amazon.

The Hunger of the Wolf
The Washington Post’s Pulitzer Prize–winning book critic uses the books of the Trump era to argue that
our response to this presidency reflects the same failures of imagination that made it possible. As a
book critic for The Washington Post, Carlos Lozada has read some 150 volumes claiming to diagnose why
Trump was elected and what his presidency reveals about our nation. Many of these, he’s found, are more
defensive than incisive, more righteous than right. In What Were We Thinking, Lozada uses these books to
tell the story of how we understand ourselves in the Trump era, using as his main characters the
political ideas and debates at play in America today. He dissects works on the white working class like
Hillbilly Elegy; manifestos from the anti-Trump resistance like On Tyranny and No Is Not Enough; books
on race, gender, and identity like How to Be an Antiracist and Good and Mad; polemics on the future of
the conservative movement like The Corrosion of Conservatism; and of course plenty of books about Trump
himself. Lozada’s argument is provocative: that many of these books—whether written by liberals or
conservatives, activists or academics, Trump’s true believers or his harshest critics—are vulnerable to
the same blind spots, resentments, and failures that gave us his presidency. But Lozada also highlights
the books that succeed in illuminating how America is changing in the 21st century. What Were We
Thinking is an intellectual history of the Trump era in real time, helping us transcend the battles of
the moment and see ourselves for who we really are.

Visions from the Upside Down
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From the New York Times bestselling author of Bad Feminist: a searingly honest memoir of food, weight,
self-image, and learning how to feed your hunger while taking care of yourself. “I ate and ate and ate
in the hopes that if I made myself big, my body would be safe. I buried the girl I was because she ran
into all kinds of trouble. I tried to erase every memory of her, but she is still there, somewhere. . .
. I was trapped in my body, one that I barely recognized or understood, but at least I was safe.” In her
phenomenally popular essays and long-running Tumblr blog, Roxane Gay has written with intimacy and
sensitivity about food and body, using her own emotional and psychological struggles as a means of
exploring our shared anxieties over pleasure, consumption, appearance, and health. As a woman who
describes her own body as “wildly undisciplined,” Roxane understands the tension between desire and
denial, between self-comfort and self-care. In Hunger, she explores her past—including the devastating
act of violence that acted as a turning point in her young life—and brings readers along on her journey
to understand and ultimately save herself. With the bracing candor, vulnerability, and power that have
made her one of the most admired writers of her generation, Roxane explores what it means to learn to
take care of yourself: how to feed your hungers for delicious and satisfying food, a smaller and safer
body, and a body that can love and be loved—in a time when the bigger you are, the smaller your world
becomes.

Hidden Gold
When a group of white-water rafters unwittingly awakens an ancient evil in the rugged wilderness of the
Appalachian Mountains, they are hunted by immortal creatures who are desperate to quench their thirst
for blood. Original.

Upside Down Magic 1: Upside Down Magic
An ever-increasing group of animals go on a picnic, finding a way to divide the food that they all have
contributed.

Nonsense
Crispian has lived in the city of Tutus all his life. He is used to the darkness that always cloaks the
world, broken only by the lamps that huddle in the streets and winding alleys. He knows what it is to
live in a segregated quarter, away from the prejudiced Rubrum race. He takes comfort in the company of
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his few friends, and the Minister--the only people who do not look twice at his missing eye and hand.
But when he allows a young woman named Aiva to enter his life--a Rubrum, no less--Crispian comes under
attack by forces he can neither see nor understand. Aiva assures him that she knows a place where he can
find sanctuary from all of them. Can Crispian trust her to guide him safely out of Tutus, through the
cursed ruins of an ancient city and the depths of an evil forest, to a realm that promises to be more
wonderful than he can imagine? Or should he believe everything he's ever been taught, and return home
before Aiva and the force behind the mysterious light on the horizon lead him to his death?

The Deep
In this second installment of the Eternal Dead Series, normal reality is turned upside down as Holland
and Jonas attempt to restore their taboo love amidst a dire clash among witches, zombies, and vampires.
In this second installment of the Eternal Dead Series, normal reality is turned upside down as Holland
and Jonas attempt to restore their taboo love amidst a dire clash among witches, zombies, and vampires.
Since the demise of their leader, vampires have threatened to take over the peaceful town of Frombleton,
brazenly roaming the streets while mingling with society and feeding on humans. And if that’s not bad
enough, a zombie outbreak that was isolated to a separate rural area is slowly creeping toward the city,
leaving a trail of ravaged corpses in its wake. Hundreds of miles away at Stoneham Academy, Holland
Manning is learning the ancient art of witchcraft and practicing her emerging occult powers. After
discarding her nerdy girl image, Holland is finally well liked and admired for the first time in her
life, but she’s finding it difficult to enjoy her newfound popularity when she’s aching for her true
love, Jonas. A soul-stealing hex has forced Jonas to return to his homeland in search of a cure, and
Holland is eagerly waiting to find out if his humanity has been restored. Chilling and suspenseful, The
Dark Hunger recounts the horrors of humans living among the undead—and the uncertainty of forbidden love
amidst sinister forces.

The Upside of Being Down
The scourge of America’s economy isn't the success of the 1 percent—quite the opposite. The real problem
is the government’s well-meaning but misguided attempt to reduce the payoffs for success. Four years
ago, Edward Conard wrote a controversial bestseller, Unintended Consequences, which set the record
straight on the financial crisis of 2008 and explained why U.S. growth was accelerating relative to
other high-wage economies. He warned that loose monetary policy would produce neither growth nor
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inflation, that expansionary fiscal policy would have no lasting benefit on growth in the aftermath of
the crisis, and that ill-advised attempts to rein in banking based on misplaced blame would slow an
already weak recovery. Unfortunately, he was right. Now he’s back with another provocative argument:
that our current obsession with income inequality is misguided and will only slow growth further. Using
fact-based logic, Conard tracks the implications of an economy now constrained by both its capacity for
risk-taking and by a shortage of properly trained talent—rather than by labor or capital, as was the
case historically. He uses this fresh perspective to challenge the conclusions of liberal economists
like Larry Summers and Joseph Stiglitz and the myths of “crony capitalism” more broadly. Instead, he
argues that the growing wealth of most successful Americans is not to blame for the stagnating incomes
of the middle and working classes. If anything, the success of the 1 percent has put upward pressure on
employment and wages. Conard argues that high payoffs for success motivate talent to get the training
and take the risks that gradually loosen the constraints to growth. Well-meaning attempts to decrease
inequality through redistribution dull these incentives, gradually hurting not just the 1 percent but
everyone else as well. Conard outlines a plan for growing middle- and working-class wages in an economy
with a near infinite supply of labor that is shifting from capital-intensive manufacturing to knowledgeintensive, innovation-driven fields. He urges us to stop blaming the success of the 1 percent for slow
wage growth and embrace the upside of inequality: faster growth and greater prosperity for everyone.

Hunger
In this completely revised edition of his acclaimed book, Donald B. Kraybill says Jesus calls us to
foster an Upside-Down Kingdom favoring those suffering at society's margins. The King is Jesus, who wins
by serving and triumphs by losing.

The Upside of Inequality
A fun, flirty teen debut from Wattpad phenom Alex Light about a fake relationship and real love. It’s
been years since seventeen-year-old Becca Hart believed in true love. But when her former best friend
teases her for not having had a boyfriend, Becca impulsively pretends she’s been secretly seeing
someone. Brett Wells has it all. As captain of the football team and one of the most popular guys in his
school, he should have no problem finding someone to date, but he’s always been more focused on his
future than who to bring to prom. When he overhears Becca’s lie, Brett decides to step in and be the
mystery guy. It’s the perfect solution: he gets people off his back for not having a meaningful
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relationship and she can keep up the ruse that she’s got a boyfriend. Acting like the perfect couple
isn’t easy, though, especially when you barely know the other person. But with Becca still picking up
the pieces from when her world was blown apart years ago and Brett just barely holding his together now,
they begin to realize they have more in common than they ever could have imagined. When the line between
what is pretend and what is real begins to blur, they're forced to answer the question: Is this fake
romance the realest thing in either of their lives?

Cures for Hunger
In her highly-anticipated nonfiction debut, humorist and popular blogger Susannah B. Lewis (Whoa!
Susannah) uses dry wit and an eye for the absurd to find laughter in even the most challenging
circumstances. Millions of online fans have flocked to Susannah B. Lewis's hysterical, take-no-prisoners
videos that capture her uproarious yet deeply faithful view of the world. Now she brings to book form
her keen eye for the absurd as she reveals her experiences growing up in a small Tennessee town. From
the time an escaped albino panther wandered into her backyard to the Thanksgiving when an egg in the
table's centerpiece hatched a baby chicken to the kind neighbors who brought casseroles in Tupperware
for months—even years—after her father died when she was just eleven years old, the stories she tells
delve deeply into the rich culture of the South that molded her. Clinging to the promises of God in
times of grief and looking for every opportunity to laugh, Lewis is the wry yet wise girl next door who
invites you to sit a spell beside her on the front porch.

Reality Hunger
A hilarious and heartfelt new series about a group of magical misfits! Nory's shape-shifting ability is
a bit wonky. When she flunks out of her father's own magic academy, Nory's forced to enter the magic
equivalent of the remedial classes. But Nory and her new classmates are going to prove that upside-down
magic beats right-side up!

The Upside of Falling
An alphabet book in which each letter becomes three different objects as the book is turned different
directions, as when A becomes a bird's beak, a drippy ice cream cone, and the point of a star.
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Upside Down in the Middle of Nowhere
A New York Times Bestseller The inside story of how Pete Rose became one of the greatest and most
controversial players in the history of baseball Pete Rose was a legend on the field. As baseball's Hit
King, he shattered records that were thought to be unbreakable. And during the 1970s, he was the leader
of the Big Red Machine, the Cincinnati Reds team that dominated the game. But he's also the greatest
player who may never enter the Hall of Fame because of his lifetime ban from the sport. Perhaps no other
ballplayer's story is so representative of the triumphs and tragedies of our national pastime. In Play
Hungry, Rose tells us the story of how, through hard work and sheer will, he became one of the
unlikeliest stars of the game. Guided by the dad he idolized, a local sports hero, Pete learned to play
hard and always focus on winning. But even with his dad's guidance, Pete was cut from his team as a
teenager--he wasn't a natural. Rose was determined, though, and never would be satisfied with anything
less than success. His relentless hustle and headfirst style would help him overcome his limitations,
leading him to one of the most exciting and brash careers in the history of the sport. Play Hungry is
Pete Rose's love letter to the game, and an unvarnished story of life on the diamond. One of the icons
of a golden age in baseball, he describes just what it was like to hit (or try to hit) a Bob Gibson
fastball or a Gaylord Perry spitball, what happened in that infamous collision at home plate during the
1970 All-Star Game, and what it felt like to topple Ty Cobb's hit record. And he speaks to how he let
down his fans, his teammates, and the memory of his dad when he gambled on baseball, breaking the rules
of a sport that he loved more than anything else. Told with candor and wry humor--including tales he's
never told before--Rose's memoir is his final word on the glories and controversies of his life, and,
ultimately, a master class in how to succeed when the odds are stacked against you.

The Upside of Your Dark Side
Armani Curtis can think about only one thing: her tenth birthday. All her friends are coming to her
party, her mama is making a big cake, and she has a good feeling about a certain wrapped box. Turning
ten is a big deal to Armani. It means she's older, wiser, more responsible. But when Hurricane Katrina
hits the Lower Nines of New Orleans, Armani realizes that being ten means being brave, watching loved
ones die, and mustering all her strength to help her family weather the storm. A powerful story of
courage and survival, Upside Down in the Middle of Nowhere celebrates the miraculous power of hope and
love in the face of the unthinkable.
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Amatus
“In rich, evocative prose, Marion transports his readers back into the postapocalyptic parable he first
brought to life—or death—in his brilliant debut Warm Bodies.” —Library Journal (starred review)
“Refreshingly uniqueI love this novella.” —LitStack The must-read prequel to the “highly original” (The
Seattle Times) New York Times bestseller Warm Bodies—now a major motion picture—from the author whose
genre-defying debut turned the classic horror story on its head. The end of the world didn’t happen
overnight. After years of societal breakdowns, wars and quakes and rising tides, humanity was already
near the edge. Then came a final blow no one could have expected: all the world’s corpses rising up to
make more. Born into this bleak and bloody landscape, twelve-year-old Julie struggles to hold on to hope
as she and her parents drive across the wastelands of America, a nightmarish road trip in search of a
new home. Hungry, lost, and scared, sixteen-year-old Nora finds herself her brother’s sole guardian
after her parents abandon them in the not-quite-empty ruins of Seattle. And in the darkness of a forest,
a dead man opens his eyes. Who is he? What is he? With no clues beyond a red tie and the letter “R,” he
must unravel the grim mystery of his existence—right after he learns how to think, how to walk, and how
to satisfy the monster howling in his belly. The New Hunger is a crucial link between Warm Bodies and
The Burning World, a glimpse into the past that sets the stage for an astonishing future.
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